
 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

ENTRY INTO FORCE OF THE COMPREHENSIVE AND PROGRESSIVE AGREEMENT FOR  

TRANS-PACIFIC PARTNERSHIP FOR THE UNITED KINGDOM 

 
The Ministry of Investment, Trade and Industry (MITI) is pleased to inform that the Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement for 

Trans-Pacific Partnership (CPTPP) will enter into force for the United Kingdom on 15 December 2024. The United Kingdom will join 

the existing eleven (11) countries, namely Malaysia, Australia, Brunei, Canada, Chile, Japan, Mexico, New Zealand, Peru, Singapore 

and Viet Nam, all of which have already implemented the CPTPP. As a result of this development, Malaysian exporters will be able 

to apply for the Preferential Certificate of Origin (PCO) for exports to the United Kingdom effectively on 15 December 2024 and all 

procedures of applying for the CPTPP remains the same. 
 

Should there be any further clarification required, please email to pco@miti.gov.my and allcptpp@miti.gov.my. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Senior Director 

Trade and Industry Cooperation Section 

Ministry of Investment Trade and Industry 

6 December 2024 
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